In attendance was Bill Hesse, Bob Feger, Merl Hogan, Chris Gregory,
Theresa Garrett, and Tony Forns

We reviewed the status of current projects: church pew repairs -about 30% completed.
LVT flooring - installation in school hallways began today and will be completed by
Thursday.

Recently completed projects:

School hallways & ceilings painted-completed this past weekend.
Gym exterior painting - completed today.

Upcoming projects:

Gym exterior drainage project -

Starting tomorrow.

Gym interior painting project-

Starts Wednesday.

Cafeteria LVT flooring project-

Starts Monday, July 29.

Concrete replacement at school entrance- not yet scheduled.

Discussed and passed to have sidewalk installed at rear of cafeteria extending to small
children’s playground to avoid kids walking in mud after rains to use up additional
concrete. Will now be presented to finance committee.

Discussed trimming trees on property including Aintree and Lynnbrook sides-Bob Feger
to get pricing.

Bill Hesse suggested having a plumber look at quieting down the pump on the
baptismal font.

Also conversation on pricing the addition of spigots to exterior planting areas near
cafeteria, AMR, and gym.

Discussed ice machine in cafeteria being broken. Pricing being obtained on
replacement.

Bob Feger discussed the quote obtained from Chism Irrigation.
Approval was given to proceed with repairs to irrigation on back field.

Private anonymous donation received to pay for gutter replacement on church and AMR
area. Project and bids to be submitted to Archdiocese for approval.

Dismissed meeting with a tour of school hallways and look at gymnasium exterior.



